
Dear House Natural Resource Committee Members: 

Please support HB 4075 to ban coyote-killing contests. These brutal senseless 
killings have been stopped in California, Vermont, New Mexico, Arizona, and 
Massachusetts. It's shameful that this state condones them.  

Coyote-killing contests do not serve a significant wildlife management function, they are 
unethical, they reinforce a general contempt for wildlife, they are repellent to most 
Oregonians.  

Please help this Bill move to the house floor for a vote. 

Thank you, 

Wally Sykes 
Joseph, OR 
 


